
 

 

June 2018 

2018 Year 7-13 Induction Day - Monday 20thth August 
Dear Families 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you and your 
child/children formally to our school and of course, to the wider BSB 
community. We hope that you will all be very happy and successful during your 
time at BSB. 
 
School will start at 8.25 am on Tuesday 21st August 2018, for all students. 
However, we cordially invite families that are new to BSB, families transitioning 
Year 6 to Year 7 and those moving from Year 11 to Year 12 to join us for a family 
induction morning, from 8.45 am to 12pm on Monday 20th August.  

 
During the induction morning we are aiming to check personal contact 
information, provide an opportunity to tour the school, issue parent badges, 
visit the uniform shop, arrange for students to meet their class teacher/tutor and 
Head of Year and to meet with other new families. Staff from all sections of the 
secondary section of BSB will be on hand to answer any question, including the 
arrangements for the first day. There will be an opportunity for students to meet 
with Heads of Year and their Tutors, who will have principal responsibility for 
their settling in and well-being. 

We would encourage all families who are new to the Secondary section of BSB to 
attend the induction programme so that as many students meet others, in their 
tutor. Please enter by the School’s main entrance where you will be greeted by 
BSB staff. 

Students are not required to wear uniform for induction Day. 

Our Chatterbox Café will be open for drinks and some snacks during the session 
and representatives from our Parent Association will also be on hand to welcome 
you to BSB. 

Below is a summary of the day and please do get in touch with us if you have any 
questions. 

Overview of the morning 

8.30 - 9.00 Welcome and coffee, New families, please collect your ‘Welcome Pack’ 
upon arrival 

9.00– 9.30 Welcome from Head of Secondary and Introduction to key personnel 



 

 

9.35-10.35  Tour of the School for all new Year 7-11 students and parents led by the 
Pastoral Team 

Year 12 and 13 students accompany Ms Upsall for an introductory 
meeting 

10.40-11.15  Students taken to Tutor bases for Q and A session with Form Tutor 

10.40 – 11.15  Parents – Coffee Break with Secondary leadership Team 

11.15 – 12.00  Time for Q and A and finalise administrative Issues such as: 

• Check your admissions information details at the desks in the foyer. The admissions 
team will help with this. 

• Collect Parents badges from the main desk  
• Speak to the medical staff to discuss any health issues concerning your child 
• Visit the Uniform Shop and MPR to collect orders or make purchases. To avoid long 

queues please order online beforehand: Online Order Form      
 

If you should you have any questions or concerns at this stage, please contact our Assistant 
Head Teacher (Pastoral)  mark.hardman@britishschool.org.cn  

 
We would like to thank you once again for choosing BSB and for entrusting your 
child/children into our care. We look forward to seeing you on Monday 20th August. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 Rob Khan 

Head of Secondary 

 

 

http://www.nordangliaeducation.com/en/our-schools/beijing/shunyi/our-students/student-life/school-uniforms
mailto:mark.hardman@britishschool.org.cn

